





Ref. School Calendar/2021-22/002

1st April 2021

Circular 2021-22

Code of Conduct for Virtual Classrooms

Dear Parents

Greetings of the day!

We express our sincere gratitude to the parents and teachers for accepting the challenge and supporting our initiative of online distant learning program to cope with the sudden closure of schools for an indefinite period. We would like to share with you with elation that the virtual classes and events at Dunes, Jubail were much appreciated by the parents and public at large. We wish all residents and expatriates to be safe and healthy and combat the pandemic following the safety measures.

Based on the observations of the management, complaints of parents and feedback of teachers, during the past one year, we would like to reiterate on the following:

- 1. Parents or the one assisting in logging in must not accompany students all the time to provide them ambience of real classroom.
- 2. They must not interrupt or even seek help of the teacher during the class as it obstructs its momentum.
- 3. Students must be fresh and tidy to spread an air of positivity and liveliness. Appearance in school uniform make the students feel at school.
- 4. Parents are requested to follow the dress code to meet the standard of social gatherings as many a time either fathers or mothers are found on screen. It is obligatory to respect the religious sentiments and privacy of individuals as well.
- It is a matter of grave concern that the activities, if any, in the backdrop must be continued very cautiously as the background is also exposed to the camera which may breach the privacy.
- 6. They are advised not to punish or threaten their wards on screen or off screen, if they are facing difficulty in learning any concept. It demotivates them and the desire to learn becomes dormant.
- 7. Parents are requested not to answer or assist their ward during the class to avoid making them dependent. We wish to infuse confidence in each of our students.
- 8. They are expected to keep a distant eye on their wards so that they may neither miss their class nor switch their video off.







- 9. We do not ask students to take print outs of any notes or worksheets. However, parents may do that if they need or it is convenient for them.
- 10. Students must stay away from screen during the breaks to avoid stress.

Hope you will find our suggestions and recommendations useful and cooperate with us to help our students.

With best wishes

Mohammed Aamir Khan

Academic Principal